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Thursday 10th February 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It was wonderful to be able to welcome you in the autumn term to our first parent/carer face to face 
meeting after the pandemic. We aim to set up the same arrangements for our spring term sessions 
which will take place between Monday 28th February and Friday 4th March as shown below. 
 

Year 1  Monday 28th Feb. Upper Hall  9:10-10:00 

Year 2 Tuesday 1st March  Upper Hall  9:10-10:00 

Year 3  Tuesday 1st March  Jackdaw Classroom 9:10-10:00 

Year 4 Wednesday 2nd March  Upper Hall  9:10-10:00 

Year 5 Thursday 3rd March  Upper Hall 9:10-10:00 

Year 6  Friday 4th March  Upper Hall  9:10-10:00 

Nursery  Monday 7th March  Upper Hall 9:10-10:00 

Reception  Tuesday 8th March  Upper Hall  9:10-10:00 

 

Our sessions this term will focus on curriculum coverage, the strategies used in class and the ways 
children are supported towards retaining their new learning. There are new expectations regarding 
the broader implementation of the national curriculum and we would really like to share the ways in 
which we can continue to support our children towards successful learning.  
 
On the day, we kindly ask that you wear a face covering and preferably carry out a lateral flow test 
before attending. This is optional and you will not be asked for proof or denied entry based on your 
test result.  
 
We also kindly ask for you to wait outside the school gate until you are escorted upstairs by a 
member of our team. 
 
We very much look forward to your participation. If you are unable to attend on the day we will 
make all efforts to record the event which we will then share online.  
 

Kind Regards,  

 

Mrs Stav 
Headteacher 

Crowland Road 

London 

N15 6UX 

Temp Tel: 020 8800 4584 

frontdesk@crowland.haringey.sch.uk 

www.crowland.haringey.sch.uk 

  


